
3rd July 2015 

 

Headteachers Award 
Congratulations this week 

to…Asher H, Ollie C-W, Toby L, 

Chaffinch and Woodpecker classes  

 

Olympic Legacy Award 
A wonderful well done to… Lottie 

H, Owen B, Aaliyah L, Alan P. 

Learner of the week:  Lottie H 

 

Running Club Award 
Please see 2nd page of Newsletter 

 

House Points 
Elm - 628    Beech – 657 

Oak – 835    Ash – 1017 

Ash house are in the lead 

…keep it up! 
 

Home Learner of the 

Week 
Ty W-B and Ruby H for wonderful 

writing in Science this week 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

   
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
  

MELDRETH 

MESSAGES 
We had a delightful end to last week with a very sunny Sports Day. 

Thank you to all those who helped out and a big well done to all 

of the children who took part. A selection of photographs will be 

appearing on the website soon. This has been followed by a jam 

packed week, this week, of Year 6 visits to college and wonderful 

performances of Ali Baba and the Bongo Bandits.  

 

 The Chaffinch and Kingfisher class performance of Ali Baba and 

the Bongo Bandits was outstanding! They told the story of how 

the evil Vizier and the Bongo Bandits stole precious gems from the 

Sultan and kidnapped poor Princess Satsuma! Luckily, Ali Baba, 

Flossy and the Genie came to save the day! A huge congratulation 

to the pupils and staff for putting together an amazing concert! 

Well done! 

 

The suntan lotion is packed and excitement is mounting as Y6 

prepare to leave early on Monday morning (Remember be in 

school at 6.30 a.m. Y6!) for a fabulous week in Scarborough. We all 

hope that you have a lovely time! 

 

We are now able to share our teaching structure for September 

2015, along with news of our new teaching staff. Mrs Thomas will 

be our new KS1 team leader whilst Mrs Samways is on maternity 

leave, and will be working with Mrs Franks and Miss Haigh in 

Robin class and Miss Cole in Jay class.  

Mr Jones is moving to Chaffinch class with Mrs Millington who 

returns after her maternity leave. They will be working with Mrs 

Willan in Woodpecker class and Mrs Copsey and Mrs Pemberton 

in Swallow class.  

Year Class name Class teacher 

Early Years Robin Mrs Franks and Miss Haigh 

1 Jay Miss Cole 

2 Kingfisher  Mrs Thomas 

3/4 Swallow Mrs Copsey and Mrs Pemberton 

4/5 Chaffinch Mr Jones and Mrs Millington 

5/6 Woodpecker Mrs Willan 

Children will spend some time in their new classrooms with their 

new teachers on our transition day, Friday 17th July. 

 

 

 

Sept-Apr 

95.8% 

Sports Day 2015  
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Running Club Award 
A very big thank you to Melissa Taylor who very kindly presented every member of the 

Running Club with a medal at the last meeting of the school year on Monday.  The children 

have thoroughly enjoyed this club and have seen their times and fitness improve over the 

year. 

 

Two of our running club members, Ben O and Eddie C from Kingfisher class completed 

the “Royston in Blue” 5km run.  They tell us they completed it without even stopping.  

Well done – we are very proud of you! 

 

Diary Dates – updated weekly 

July            Friday 3rd  PTA Summer Event 

Monday 6th    Y6 Residential 

Friday 10th   School Reports home  

Thursday 16th  Concert time for our musicians 6-7pm  

Friday 17th  Meet the teacher & Summer Picnic Lunch 

PTA end of term discos 

Wednesday 22nd  Last day of term 

 

The MindEd Trust 

Many of you will be aware of the tragic death of Edward Mallen, a former pupil of the school 

earlier this year. The impact of Edward’s death has been widely felt in school, in the village and 

beyond and I know that many will be interested in a new charity, The MindEd Trust that Edward’s 

family has set up in his memory. Do find a moment to read the attached overview of the aims of 

the trust, from which I quote:  

Too many young people are experiencing mental ill health and falling into crisis with terrible 

consequences for themselves, their families, friends and communities. The MindEd Trust will 

support mental health training, resilience, awareness and treatment programmes in schools, 

colleges and universities.  

In addition you may feel that this is a cause that you would like to donate to, which you can do 

using this link;  https://crowdfunding.justgiving.com/themindedtrust 

 

 

Thank you very much 
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